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We were so touched recently when our resident Pete's relatives made all our staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home a

beautiful Christmas hamper to share.

The hamper came with a lovely note to say; "Please help yourself to something from the box. Thank you for all that you do. Happy

Christmas. From the Pennington family."

Everyone at Woodstock is so thankful for such a thoughtful gift – we will enjoy the tasty treats, toiletries, candles and stationery.

Huge thanks to the family x

 

 

 


